
WEBSTER FREE PUBLIC LIBRARY 
 

Trustees Meeting 
 
                                                           August 24, 2011 
 

The meeting was called to order by Sandy Starkey, chairman at 4:09 P.M.  Also present were  Cathryn Clark-Dawe, Librarian, Marty Bender, 

treasurer, and Sue Barnes, secretary 
 
The secretary’s report was read.  New Business #2.  Next year the service for down-loadable books will increase by $75.00.  The total will be 

$350.00  per year. 
 
The treasurer’s report was read.  An additional $58.49.was added to income.  New total is $1382.56. 
 
OLD BUSINESS:  1.  The Summer Reading Program is finished..  It was very successful.  2.  The library will be closed for vacation August 28

th
 

through  September 5
th

.         ,    … 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  1 Inter library van service may be reduced in the future.  This will be mentioned in the “Grape Vine” as it will affect the 

timeliness of books requested by our patrons from other libraries.  2.  Pre school story hour will be starting in September.  3.  The front door is 

not working properly.  Ray Kimball will fix this when the new roof is completed on the Town Hall.  
 
The next meeting will be   September 28, 2011 at 4:00 P.M. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:42 P.M. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

Sue Barnes, Secretary 
 


